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April 28, 2021

Dear Parents & Guardians of Mitchell Elementary School Students,

I am writing to let you know that Andrew Komar has resigned from this position as MES
Principal. We thank him for his efforts in providing a rewarding experience for Region 14
students. We wish him well.

Beginning tomorrow, Holly Wrenn returns to Mitchell Elementary School to guide MES staff
and students through the remainder of the school year.

A search committee will be formed soon to help select a new principal.

Sincerely,

MO0,

Wayng|McAllister
Acting Superintendent
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